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· Metro Bus Service Changes Planned for June 17, 2012


	Expo Line to Open Farmdale and Culver City Stations June 20, 2012

Media Relations issued a news release this afternoon reporting on today’s announcement by Los Angeles Mayor and Metro Board Chair Antonio Villaraigosa that Metro will officially open both the Culver City Station and the Farmdale Station to the public along the recently opened Metro Expo Line on Wednesday, June 20, 2012 at 12:00 pm. In addition, it was announced that patrons boarding trains at both the Farmdale and Culver City Station will receive free passes to use the Expo Line on June 20, 2012. The news release notes that the public opening of the Culver City Station coincides with Downtown Culver City’s Third Wednesday "Summer Solstice" Happy Hour which features special offers and free goodies from over 25 participating businesses throughout the downtown area, as well as outdoor entertainment and activities.  The event takes place every third Wednesday of the month from 5:00 pm to 9:00 pm in beautiful downtown Culver City. 

Metro Bus Service Changes Planned for June 17, 2012
Media Relations issued a news release this afternoon to announce that beginning Sunday, June 17, 2012, Metro will implement bus service changes to a number of bus lines throughout Los Angeles County. These changes include adjustments to existing bus lines to better serve the new Metro Expo Line and implementing other minor route improvements. Metro will implement various route modifications to lines 42, 217, 220, 450, 460, 534, 550, 705, 740, 754, 757, and the Metro Silver Line allowing better bus connections to Expo Line stations. In addition: 

· Metro will implement a new route extension to Line 30 to West Hollywood. Select trips will operate on San Vicente Boulevard between Pico/Rimpau Transit Center and West Hollywood. Service east of downtown Los Angeles will serve 1st Street in both directions and all trips will now operate through the Pico/Rimpau Transit center.
· Metro Line 330 will replace Metro Rapid Line 730 with new peak hour limited stop service making all stops on Broadway in downtown Los Angeles with new stops at Pico/Arlington and Pico/Crenshaw. 
· Line 305 (Westwood-Leimert Park-South LA-Willowbrook) will be discontinued. Line 305 service on San Vicente Boulevard will be replaced with Lines 30 and 330. 
· Limited Stop Line 363 will be discontinued and replaced with new peak hour service on Line 162 serving all stops on Sherman Way and Lankershim Boulevard. 
· Line 439 (Downtown LA-Culver City Transit Center via I-10 Freeway) will be discontinued. Service will be provided by Line 217 with all trips extended to the Metro Expo Line La Cienega and Jefferson Station and select trips extended further south along route of former Line 439 to provide new all weekday service to Culver City Transit Center.
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